

On 4/24/2013 7:13 PM, Joel Carlson wrote:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Barb and Dick,
I would like to thank you for the great event you and your organization put on.  My father had the time of his life, and my brother Mark and I were proud to be part of the experience.
What you do is so important; almost all of these Korean and WWII vets returned home and resumed their lives, trying their best to put the wars behind them.  Honor Flight gives them closure they seek and the recognition that vets are sometimes too humble to ask for.
Again, I was grateful that you found a way to bring me along for the ride as well. The experience was so rewarding that I would like to volunteer again to help where I can.  I loved talking to the vets and hearing their stories and would be glad to do it again.
Thanks Again!
Yours truly
Joel Carlson
Lt Colonel, USAF, Retired

